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Detober 5, 1989

D. Y. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materiale Safety (Sec. 1)
U. S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 111
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 @~ L L63 L

Dear Mr, Sreniawski:

I am responding to your letter dated September 22, 1989,

I am placing un my calendar a schedule to wipe test all sources in my
possession over 100 uCi, so that I will be in conformance with the
regulations, This should correct the irregularity with which I have
leak tested these sealed sources in the past, and will formalize the
procedure.

I trust this satiefactorily responds to the concern in your letter.
If not, please contact me,
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